
Emily Galindo  
Statement of Qualifications for Vice 
Chair/Chair Elect 
Emily Galindo retired from UCDavis in 2020 as the 
Interim Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs. Her 36 ½ 
years of service to the Davis campus included 25 
years in Student Housing and Dining Services in a 
variety of leadership roles. She currently serves as 
the Past President for the UC Davis Retirees 
Association, following two years as its President. 
Her service to the board also included time as the 
communications officer. Retirement has given Emily 
time to travel, to volunteer at her church and to 
spend time with her two youngest grandchildren.  
 
 


